
Printed on: 27/02/2017 09:05:07

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

OBJ2017/0561/P 23/02/2017  16:29:28 The CGCA strongly objects to the proposed extended hours and supports residents' objections to these 

proposals as well. Extending the hours means customers will leave the restaurant at 23:30, which will 

have a negative impact on residential amenity from noise and disturbance. This noise will add to the 

existing noise that Neal’s Yard and nearby residents must endure from other restaurants, bars and pubs 

closing. Additionally, the extract duct will run an hour later, further contributing to late-night noise.

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

42 Earlham Street

WC2H 9LA

Page 44 of 54


